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Paul John 
fyi-request-13116-a08a2dcd@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Paul John 
 
Thank you for your Privacy Act request, received on 20 June 2020.  You requested: 
 

Dear The Treasury, 
 
I am the agent for the fictional strawman that was created with the name Paul 
Sullivan 
 
I require all information and monetary value and trust status pertaining to this 
birth certificate  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Paul John 
 

We received two further requests from you. On 1 July 2020 you requested: 
 

Dear Teasury 
 
Under the official information act, i require the following information 
 
Is the person listed below considered either a bondman or a bondsman 
 
Regards 
 
Paul 
 
These details below are provided solely to confirm my eligibility under the Official 
Information Act s12(1). Do not use these details for any correspondence or 
clarification about the request. For the purposes of OIA s16(2) 
> 
> Birth certificate details; Paul John Sullivan 
> 29/03/1964 
> Reg no 1964083600 
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> No on reverse 2724604 
 
On 8 July 2020 you requested: 
 

Dear Treasury 
 
Under the official information act, I require the following information; 
 
Who is the rightful owner of the person (property) listed below 
 
Regards 
 
Paul 
 
These details below are provided solely to confirm my eligibility under the Official 
Information Act s12(1). Do not use these details for any correspondence or 
clarification about the request. For the purposes of OIA s16(2) 
> 
> Birth certificate details; Paul John Sullivan 
> 29/03/1964 
> Reg no 1964083600 
> No on reverse 2724604 

 
These requests have been processed in accordance with the Privacy Act. 
 
We can advise that The Treasury does not appear to hold any information under your 
name. 
  
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on 
the Treasury website. 
 
This reply addresses the information you requested.  You have the right to ask the 
Privacy Commissioner to investigate and review my decision.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Hammond 
Team Leader Ministerial Advisory 
 


